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December 5, 1996

Mr. William K. Suter, Clerk

The Supreme Court of the United States
The Supreme Court Building

1 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20543

Dear Mr. Suter,

First I would direct your attention to the change of address in the letterhead.
Enclosed is an original and two copies of an Application to be directed to the
Honorable Justice Kennedy. I have also enclosed an additional copy of that same
Application that I would respectfully request be file stamped with the docket number
affixed thereto and returned to me in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope.
I would respectfully request a copy of the Honorable Justice Kennedy's order in this
subject matter. If there is a charge for such a copy of that order, kindly inform me of
such charges and I will immediately mail the same to you.

Further, despite my previous requests to you and to Mr. James Duff, the
Administrative Assistant to the Chief Justice, I still have never received a copy of the
Honorable Justice Kennedy's order in my previous Application, Docket No. A-988. If
there is no charge for such a copy, please enclose a copy of the same with the above
file stamped new Application. If there is a charge for the copy of the Honorable
Justice Kennedy's order, please inform me of such charges and I will immediately
mail the same to you.

Thanking you in advance, I remain

Most respectfully,

Lester Swartz



